Site Report — Perryville — Month, November 2023

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke From:Gary Lamar, Principal
and LPSD School Board Members

Outstanding Activities and Events

We had a wonderful Thanksgiving dinner and would like to formally thank the Village of Perryville for all the
wonderful food and kindness that was shown to the entire school body for the celebration. The Perryville
Volleyball squad won the district 3 man championship in New Halen and we are certainly proud of them.
Thank u to all the folks in Perryville that made our Fall Festival a great success. Thank you Mrs Audry for
coaching them as well. Most of all, we are very proud of our students for their hard work in academics and
moving forward in their learning which is going to offer them a bright future. Denali and Tyes work was
documented in the calendar this year. The students learned how to make a pie by Mrs Lamar.

Personnel

PVL - NOV, 2023



Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress

Technology Insights

Facility Update

LSAC Activity

Volunteer Report
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Student and Staff Safety

Subsistence Calendar

Other

PVL - NOV, 2023



